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Dear Applicant,

Firstly, a very warm welcome to King’s School Geography Department.

I would like to take this opportunity to tell you a little more about Geography at King’s School.  As a very small department, we benefit from being able to work particularly closely together, collaborating to share resources, planning and workload, in addition to supporting each other in many other ways. We are a friendly, creative and enthusiastic team, in which everyone’s opinions and ideas are equally valued. 

I have been at the school for three years now and I particularly enjoy the sense of community at King’s School.  It is a school that supports and encourages you to be part of a team and there is very much a sense of collaboration between everyone.    

We have introduced new fieldwork this year for GCSE, two local trips to Brighton and Lewes, and we are planning two optional residential trips to Iceland and Swanage when current restrictions are lifted.  At KS3 we have enrichment days where Geography have taken Year 8 to Stamner Park for a geocaching day.  We hope to develop more fieldwork opportunities in the future for KS3 and this is fully supported by the school.

I hope to meet you at interview and look forward to sharing our department with you then.


Yours sincerely,

Ms Paula Weir
Head of Geography
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